
BRWA Meeting January 23, 2020 

In attendance Erin Davison, Carolyne Berg, Tamara Perrault, Sandee Rhodenbaugh, Heather Donner. Sue 

Shepherdson is on vacation. 

 

The BRWA board met at Ling and Louie’s to discuss the party for members. Sue reported via Sandee that 

we have $2400 to have a party. It was decided that the party be held at Louie’s in Meridian. We only had 

to commit to 25 people so we thought that was the best idea since we don’t know how many will show 

up. Erin said they charge $14 to $17 a person depending on menu. Erin or Carolyne will check with 

Louie’s to see if Feb. 29th is available and we are hoping for 1-4 or something in that area for the party. 

As soon as we get a confirmation Sandee will send out an e-mail invitation to the members. We talked 

about having the members go to survey monkey to RSVP. The restaurant needs a head count one week 

before. 

We also plan to pull the winner for new member referral contest. It was decided that since some of the 

board members had referrals, they would donate to the new member that they referred, if their name 

was drawn. As stated before, the prize is paid league fees for the 2020 season. 

We then discussed the 2020 tournament schedule. Heather says she talked to Chad and he says the IGA 

schedule is not out yet but that he is pretty open. The men have scheduled their 1st two tournaments. 

Sandee gave her a copy of the 2019 schedule and we hope to follow as close to that as we can. We 

tentatively set the opening tournament for May 2nd/scramble. The member/guest for June 20th and crew 

for the 21st. Heather is going to meet with Nancy to go over her new position and meet with Chad with 

last years’ schedule. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by Sandee Rhodenbaugh 

 

 


